
Mornpen Planning 10-12 View Point Rd, McCrae

29 August 2022

Re: Planning written Request

Dear Sir/Madam

I request written feedback on a proposal to build a flat car/boat parking area on my Property at 10-12 
View Point Road McCrae, per the attached plan.

The area is on my 33.22m frontage of Penny Lane.

The proposal would require limited earthworks and vegetation removal on Penny Lane to enable a 
generally flat and level access from the West end of Penny Lane, and would require approximately a 
1500mm retaining wall.

Please feel free to contact me at  or 0408961498.

Sincerely,

Gerry Borghesi 
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